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Meadow Ridge, a Senior Care Development, LLC 
property, has officially opened their new dining space, 
The Bistro. The Bistro features bright, open cafe space 
and luxurious outdoor seating. The project consisted of 
renovating an existing lounge into the new Bistro / 
Dining venue with a fully equipped open kitchen and 
brand new outdoor patio space. ARCH provided Owner’s 
Representative service for the campus.

The renovation and redesign of the 
kitchen and bistro cafe at Shenando-
ah Valley Westminster Canterbury is 
now complete! This beautiful campus 
located in Winchester, Virginia un-
dertook a renovation that included 
a new equipment layout and interior 
finishes. ARCH provided Construction 
Oversight for the campus.

Members of the ARCH team spent an 
afternoon volunteering at the North-
ern Illinois Food Bank, an affiliate of 
Feeding America! We had a great 
time packing and sorting food for 
our hungry neighbors. Last year, vol-
unteers donated over 136,000 hours 
of time to the food bank, which is the 
equivalent of 65 full-time employees 
and we were happy to contribute.
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DID 
YOU KNOW?

The origin of the word 
Bistro is a topic of much 

debate. The word could be 
derived from Parisian slang 
meaning “little wineshop or 

restaurant”.
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